We received positive feedback regarding the new look and platform of our website.  There were a few growing pains with the RAMP app at the start but we made it through.  Thank you to everyone who helped out with Social Media during the year end tournaments and Provincials, it takes a village for social media too!  Fun was had by all according to our social media numbers.
